
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 25, 2017 4:02:06 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 1:09 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Bob Walton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Until Hydro One can get it's Company culture of paying too many people, too high a pay for work done
NO increase of any kind should be granted to Hydro One. It's a joke and several person with in the
company actually laugh at their position and compensation. So until there is a change , forget it. Why
should the people of Ontario pay for mismanagement, waste, and bad decisions.
Would a company in the private sector tolerate this performance and culture?
I think not!

-- Attachment --
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